
Anyone who attended the inaugural PWU Day at Canada’s Wonderland last summer
knows that this is an event that you don’t want to miss! On behalf of the Power Workers’
Union (PWU), I am pleased to invite all PWU members and their families from across
the province, to the second annual PWU Day at Canada’s Wonderland on Saturday,
May 26, 2018.

Planning is still in the beginning stages, but the event is already shaping up to be even
bigger and better than the one we had last year. Here is what we can share with you at
this point.

 Exclusive access to all five of Canada’s Wonderland’s ride areas - Soaring
Timbers Area, Leviathan Area, Behemoth Area, KidZville Area and Planet
Snoopy Area for one full hour between 9:00 am to 10:00 am.

 A free, all-you-can-eat lunch buffet sponsored by the PWU in the Courtyard.
 Free event T-shirts to be given out to members and their guests.

The exclusive PWU Discount for admission on that day will be $20 for Regular tickets
and $15 for Junior/Senior tickets. All prices are subject to applicable taxes.

Be sure to circle Saturday, May
26, 2018, on your family’s
summer fun calendar.


